
 

MMoonnddaayy,,  NNoovveemmbbeerr  0088,,  22002211  
 
Good morning.   
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Red Team teachers are on supervision today. Thank you for getting promptly outside at Nut 
Break.  
 
DIY club is today. New members are welcome! This week we will be making origami. Come to 
room 149 after eating at 12:39.  
 
A reminder to Volleyball players, there is no Grade 6 practice today.  Grade 7s will practice 
Wednesday and Grade 6s will practice on Friday. 
 
Thanks to those students who participated in our first round of Supper Club.  Registration for 
our new upcoming round of supper club begins today at 3pm.  Info was sent out to parents in 
the Hillcrest Happenings email.  Supper club will resume next week on November 16th.  See 
you there! 
 


